Primary School

Newbuildings Primary School

Weekly Newsletter (5)



27th September 2017

Dear Parents

We are looking forward to the Book Fair arriving next week. All the children will be taken by the teacher to see the books on Monday. We hope that they all enjoyed the book mark competition and each class winner will receive a £5 voucher.

I will be away next week and Mr Baldrick and Mrs McCormick will be in charge in my absence. Thanks to both for their continuing support.

Yours sincerely

D Amor (Acting Principal)

Pupil of the Week

The children who were given pupil of the week certificates on Monday were as follows:-

- P1 Sam Ross
- P2 Archie Morrison
- P3 Lewis Callan
- P4 Laylamay Collins
- P5 Bobby Stott
- P6 Sam Killen
- P7 Joshua Goligher

School Council

We welcome our new school council members. We gave out their school council badges at Monday's assembly. The following children are our new school council members.

P1	Anna Wilson and Lucas Culvert
P2	Olivia Allen and Archie Morrison
Р3	Macey Paul and Lewis Pearson
P4	Sarah Donnell and Lucas McIvor
P5	Miley Moore and Bobby Stott
P6	Grace Kelly and Luke McCormick
P7	Harley Muir and Billy Heatley

Nut Allergy

We have a few children in school who nut allergies. Could I remind everyone that the school is a "Nut Free Zone" as we want to keep all our children safe.

Website Training

The staff and one of our parent governors attended website training this week. We are hoping to update our website so that newsletters, class pages, calendars, pupil of the week photos etc. can be put on the website.

Caring Friendly Successful Aspire Inclusive Resilient Respect

- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		
- 1		

Caring Friendly Successful Aspire Inclusive Resilient Respect